
 January 11, 2021 
City Council Budget Workshop Minutes 

 
The January 11, 2021 City Council Budget Workshop meeting began following the regular City Council meeting 
at 6:15PM by Mayor Staner.  
 
The City Administrator reviewed the remaining expense departments with the City Council including Parks, 
Pool, City Hall, Local Access and TIF. Additionally, projects coming up in 2021 and 2022 were discussed, 
including the Coohey Trail, the Great Plains Parking Lot, the gazebo at Riverview Park, the front of City Hall 
and the alley by the City Shop and behind Cheryl’s Flour Garden and J Spa. During the budget discussion, 
funds for the Façade Improvement Program were discussed and buildings downtown were discussed on how 
to continue the progress the downtown has recently seen. Additionally, during the discussion, making 
upgrades to the local access channel were discussed including having it work with the live streaming the City 
is doing and being able to have this available on local access, website, etc.  
 
Council needs to review the revenues, tax valuation and set the Max Levy amount for FY22. The budget 
discussions will continue on Monday, January 18th at 5:00pm. 
 
With no other business, Kelchen moved and Rausch seconded to adjourn the meeting at 7:54p.m. Motion 
carried. 
 
 
 
Deanna McCusker, City Administrator    Greg Staner, Mayor 
 


